Dear Partner/Students,

We welcome your contact! Please note that the application procedure to the University of Coimbra is done
ONLINE. It is compulsory to follow the process in our web site:

http://www.uc.pt/en/driic/estudantesIN/CandidatIN/ (under ERASMUS+ applications)

The deadlines to receive applications in the online system are:

1st semester and annual applications — 15th July
2nd semester — 15th December

Please read carefully the application guide before starting the application! Information on course curricula is
also indicated on the application guide and up to date in the address:

http://www.uc.pt/en/ensino.

For courses lectured in English please check: http://www.uc.pt/en/ects/catalogo/.

If you need further assistance with the plan of studies you may contact the field coordinator for help; the
contacts may be found here: http://www.uc.pt/en/driic/Coordenadores/.

Feel free to contact us if necessary: dri.intstudy@uc.pt.

Com os melhores cumprimentos/Kind regards,

Regina Freitas Cruz
International Relations Officer
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